
We had a small, but lovely, gathering on February 6, 2017.  We shared where we're finding 

hope, the challenges of praying for those with whom we most deeply disagree, and nurturing 

our own reservoirs of joy and beauty through these times.  We shared resources of information 

on social justice actions as well as some blessed laughter, and left feeling better than when we 

arrived.  Our next gathering will be on Monday, March 6, 2017 at 7pm in the Community House.  

All are welcome! 


